
 

 
 

 
 

              

             

             
             

Newsletter #1 September 5, 2017 

Welcome to all of our wonderful Buckingham fa milies.  Hopefully you 

have had a fantastic summer full of family fun and are e xcited to start back at 

school.  We have been busy over the last couple of wee ks getting classrooms 

organized and  planning openi ng week activities.  We are still undergoing 

construction this fall as our new portable is not quite in place yet.  We will all be 

doing our best to help each other with spaces an d stay safe around the 

construction zone.  

During our first week of school, s tudents will be participating in a variety of 

activities centered around the theme of respect .  This is a wonderful time for our  

school community to work together to build a strong , caring community  and set the stage for a positive 

and productive year.  

This week, students will need:  

¶ proper footwear for participating in many physical activities 

¶ Crayons, pencil crayons and one sharpened pencil (Grade 1 – 3) 

¶ Pencil boxes with pen, pencil, eraser, pencil crayons, glue stick and scissors (Grade 4 – 7)  

 

Friday September 8th , Buckingham will continue with the annual tradition of a 

“Games Day” in the morning , Family Picnic Lunch, Coffee and Conversation (1pm ), 

and Celebration of Learning (COL) Assembly at  2pm in the afternoon .  We hope that  

families are able to join us fo r the fun and inclusive part of the year .  Bring your 

favourite picnic food, a blanket, and a camera, and we will do our “sun dance” in 

hopes of beautiful weather .  Each family is responsible for their own lunch which will 

be held at the regular lunch time  (12:07-12:55).  Hope to see you there!  

 

Permanent class placements will likely happen on Monday, September 1 1th , as 

soon as our student numbers are finalized by the Burnaby School Bo ard .  All staff 

have been working hard to ensure that classes are the best learning 

environments possible f or all students.  Students will not move to their new 

classrooms until parents and family members have left the building.  This will 

assist students with developing independence.   

 

Barbara Henderson 

Principal 

 

 

 

Individual Photo Day ð Sept. 21st   

Terry Fox Run ð Sept. 22nd  ð 1-3 pm  

Professional Day ð Friday, Sept. 29th   Students Do Not Attend  
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BUCKINGHAM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
SCHOOL 

The Buckingham Community is working together to create 
a safe and nurturing environment that recognizes the 
unique learning styles of each student.  We are 
encouraging social responsibility and life long learning. 
 
 

Keep up to date by checking our website 
frequently.  Information includes:  Newsletters, 
Calendars, PAC news, School Growth Plan.  

Coffee & Conversation 

Youôre invited to join Ms. Henderson and 
members of the PAC for coffee and 

conversation this Friday, Sept. 8th in the 
Library from 1:00 ï 2:00 p.m. 

http://buckingham.sd41.bc.ca/


 

 

Money Collection for School Fees 
Please keep the following information handy for future use  during the school year:  

 

There are several options to choose from when making payments for student activities and events at Buckingham 

School.   We encourage you to make online payments when this option is available.  

 

Please be aware of the following in formation:   

¶ It is essential  that money and forms are placed in SEALED envelopes or bags, clearly 

labelled with the student’s name, division #, and reason for payment.  

¶ If you are making payments for more than one activity, please place them  

            in separate envelopes.  

                                                                                                                                                                            John Smith 

                                                                                                                                                                                Div. 7 

                                                                                                                                                                             Pizza Day 

Option 1 - ONLINE                                                                                                                                             
¶ If this payment option is available, you will receive instructions on each form.  

¶ Please return the form indicating this and write in the reference number that you will receive.  

Online Registration Instructions: 

Step 1:  Visit https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com  

Step 2:  Register by selecting “Get Started Today” and follow the steps. 

Step 3:  You will receive a confirmation email.  Select the “click here” option, sign in and 

add your child/children to your household account.  

 

There are two online methods:  

eCheque : An electronic version of a paper cheque used to make payments online.  Anyone with a 

chequing/savings account can pay by eCheque through School Cash Online.  To pay with an eCheque, 

simply enter your account number o n the payment screen and click submit.  

 

myWallet :  An online wallet that can be loaded to hold funds and pay for your child’s fees on School Cash 

Online.  It can take up to 7 days from the date the funds are loaded for funds to become available.  

 

For full instructions check out Buckingham School’s website.  At the bottom of our page, see the links under 

On -line Payments or visit https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com  

 

 

Option 2 - CASH 
¶ If paying by CASH:  Please send the exact amount.  Buckingham School does not carry any change.  

 

Option 3 - CHEQUE   

¶ Each form will state who to make the cheque payable to. (Eg. Buckingham Elementary School, or other)        

¶ IMPORTANT:  If paying by CHEQUE:  Due to audit requ irements, it is necessary to write your child’s name,  

division, and purpose for payment on the bottom left memo line of your cheque.  

 

 

School Hours 

 8:55 First Bell 

 9:00 Morning Instruction Begins 

                  10:30-10:45       Recess 

 12:07-12:55  Lunch 

 1:00                    Afternoon Instruction Begins 

                  3:00                   Dismissal 

 

Please respect the learning times for students as much as 

possible.   

 

Students MUST check in at the office if they arrive late. 

 

 

Allergy Alert 
We would like to remind families that we are a 

NUT/PEANUT AWARE SCHOOL.  We h ave several 

children who have serious and sometimes life -

threatening  allergies to peanuts and other nuts.  

 

Please do NOT send any snacks,  lunch items  or treats 

for the clas s that contain nuts or nut oils . 

 

Thank-you for helping keep Buckingham School a safe 

place for everyone.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/


2017-2018 IMPORTANT DATES (subject to change) 

 
September 5 …………………. First Day of school 

     Grades 1-7:………………. 8:55-10:00 am (1 hour only)  

     Kindergarten……………… K interviews take place Sept 5 & 6 

September 21…..……………. Individual Photos 

September 29…………………. Professional Day – no school  

October 9 ………………………. Thanksgiving Day – school closed  

October 12………………….…… Photo Retake Day 

October 20 ……………………… District Professional Day – no school  

October 23 …………………….. Curriculum Implementation Day – no school  

November 10 …………………. School Closure Day – school closed  

November 13 …………………. Remembrance Day – school closed  

November 22/23 ….………… Parent Conferences (early dismissal)  

November 24 …………………. District Professional Day – no school  

December 15 …………………. Report Cards go Home 

Dec. 25 - Jan. 5 …………….. Christmas Break – school closed  

January 8 ……………………….. School Reopens after Christmas Break 

February 12 ……………………. BC Family Day – school closed  

February 16 ………….……….. District Professional Day – no school  

March 14 ….……………………. Report Cards go Home 

March 19-30 ………………….. Spring Break 

April 2 …………………………….. Easter Monday – school closed  

April 3 …………………………….. School Reopens after Spring Break 

April 23 …………………………… District Professional Day – no school  

April 25/26 …………………….. Parent Conferences (early dismissal)  

May 18 …………………………..  Family Fun Night 

May 21……………………………. Victoria Day – school closed  

June 4 ……………………………  Professional Day – no school  

June 15 ………………………….  Games Day (subject to change)  

June 27 ………………………….. Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony  

June 28 ………………………….. Last Day of School  (10:00 am dismissal)  

                                       Reports handed o ut  

 

We are very excited to welcome the following members to our staff:  

          

V Ms. B. Carson – she will joining us as o ur new librarian . 

V Ms. L. Baird – she will be teaching in the upper intermediate .  Her 

classroom will be in the  new  portable.   

V Mr. T. Attrill – he will be teaching in the intermediate.  His classroom will be in Room 9.   

V Ms. A. Di Lorenzo – she will be joining our Resource Team as our Head Teacher Relief  and English 

Language Teacher.   

V Ms. D. Milojkovic – We are thrilled to welcome bac k Ms. Milojkovic as an Educational Assistant.  

V Ms. Margit Zouaoui – she will be joining us as our new Crossing Guard.  

 



 
 

 

 
 

  



 


